
 

 

TOWN OF PENDLETON 
6570 Campbell Boulevard 

Lockport, NY  14094 

 

 

 

 Deborah K. Maurer, Town Clerk 

Phone:  (716) 625-8833 

Fax:  (716) 625-6295 

dmaurer@pendletonny.us 

Town of Pendleton 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the PLANNING BOARD of the 

Town of Pendleton at the Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094 at 7:45 

PM on the 19
th

 day of March 2019 for: 

 

                         Borrego Solar Systems, Inc. (Steve Long) 

                         55 Technology Drive, Suite 102 

 Lowell, MA 01851 

                          

To consider a request for a Site Plan Review for Borrego Solar Systems, Inc. on parcel located at 6707 

Bear Ridge Road.  The applicant plans to construct and operate a 5.0 Mw (AC) ground mounted, utility 

grade solar energy system. 

 

Size of Parcel: 73.32 acres 

 

Current Zoning: R-2 Residential 

 

All interested parties will be heard.  

 

 

 

 

Deborah K. Maurer 

Town Clerk 

 

 

Date:  March 8, 2019 

 

Please publish:  March 13, 2019 

 


